
Addendum No. 2 
RFP No. 322037 - 1 - rev. 01/22 

 NOVEMBER 29, 2022 

ATTENTION ALL REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) HOLDERS 

RFP NO. 322037 - ADDENDUM NO.2 

 DESIGN SERVICES FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT TRAINING CENTER EXPANSION 
 

 
PROPOSALS DUE:  TUESDAY, DECEMBER 6, 2022, 2:00 PM.  DUE DATE AND  

TIME ARE NOT CHANGED BY THIS ADDENDUM. 
 

 
This Addendum is issued to modify, explain or clarify the original Request for Proposal (RFP) and is 
hereby made a part of the RFP.  Please attach this Addendum to the RFP. 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING CORRECTION REGARDING STORMWATER 
MANAGEMENT REQUIREMENTS: 

 
 
FROM ADDENDUM 1: 
 
Q5:  Will a stormwater management plan be required? 
A5:  Based on current information a stormwater management plan will not be required. 
 
CORRECTION:  The proposed development needs to meet redevelopment standards: 
 

 Stable outlet 
 40% Sediment Control for new Access Drives 
 Capture First 1/2" Runoff with Green Infrastructure 
 Thermal Control (Not Applicable) 
 Oil & Grease Control (Not Applicable) 

 
 
 
 
If any additional information about this Addendum is needed, please contact Ryan Shore at 608/445-0109, 
shore@countyofdane.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

  Ryan LShore  
Project Manager 
 
 
 
Enclosures: 

NA 
 
 


